
 

 

Eco-Warriors Newsletter 

Autumn Term 2022 
 

Dear Pupils, Parents, Staff and Governors of St Elizabeth’s School,  

 

This is the first letter from the Eco-Warriors.  We are a small group of children who meet 

each week on a Tuesday lunchtime to discuss what we can do to help our school environment 

and the planet.   

 

We are inspired by the words of Pope Francis who said, “Learn to respect creation and 

care for it because it is a gift from God.”  We wear special badges that look like a water 

droplet, and we are really proud of our role in school.  We lead assemblies and create 

displays to share what we are doing, and we ask all the children and staff for their help to 

make our school an eco-friendly place.  

 

Our focus this term is to ‘reduce, reuse and recycle’.  We can all save electricity by 

turning off the classroom lights during lunchtime.  We can all cut down on the amount of 

plastic we use every day by using refillable water bottles.  

 

This term, we have introduced compost bins in the playgrounds for fruit and vegetable 

waste, and then we use the compost in our Gardening Club that takes place after school on 

Wednesday.  In the Gardening Club we plant new seeds and help them grow.  

 

We also take care of our animals around school and some classes have made bird feeders 

which hang on the trees in school.   

  

In January, we will ask other children if they wish to become an Eco-Warrior.  If you would 

like to be an Eco-Warrior you need to:  
 

 Love the environment.  

 Help sustain the environment. 

 Be committed by coming to meetings. 

 Help explain the importance of having a cleaner environment. 

 Help to update the Eco-Warrior noticeboard.  

 

Thank you for reading our newsletter.   

 

From the St Elizabeth’s Eco-Warriors  



 

 

 


